
Region 6 Report April 2020 

 
Region 6 is in a waiting pattern because of the pandemic. We should be electing 
Chapter Reps but will wait until the restrictions have been lifted. 

 
Elections for State Rep are in June, but they will also wait for the go ahead for 
meetings. 

 
Rick Talford, Deputy Region 6 Director, will be doing some of the emails and 
forms so he can get more familiar with the process. 

 
God Bless America, 

Fran 

Fran Files Davis 
AVVA Region VI Director 
417-272-0630 
avvafran@aol.com 


